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June 10, 2015

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 SJR 4:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports SRJ 4, which would, if approved by voters,
remove from the Oregon Constitution the provisions requiring judges to retire at age 75
and allowing the Legislature to require judges to retire as early as age 70.

75 is the new 55.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.
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